
 

 
 
 

On Thursday 4th and Friday 5th January, we 
will be sharing our love of reading across 

the school. The whole school will have many 
opportunities to read, take part in activities 

and share their favourite books. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 4th January 
 

Children can bring in a book from home to swap for 
a different one. 

 
We would like all children to bring in their favourite 
book (please name it so we can ensure it goes home). 

Friday 5th January 
 
We would like all children to bring in their favourite 
book (please name it so we can ensure it goes home). 

 
Children will bring home their book swap. 

 
2.30pm- We would like to invite parents and carers 

to come in and read with their child/ren. 
Please contact admin@graveley.herts.sch.uk if you 

are able to attend. 
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